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Last Events this term

N E W S L E T T E R

12th July 2024

FOSJS

Please note that the shop is not a regular commercial shop.
It is run by school mums who dedicate their personal time to its smooth running.

While we stock new items, which we bulk order from Earth Uniform to save you on postage costs if you are buying only a
single item, we cannot stock too many items as it ‘freezes’ FOSJS fundraising money.

Moreover, you are kindly advised to check what size you require prior to making a purchase
as we cannot accept returns or exchanges of neither new nor pre-loved items. 

Thank you for your understanding and your continued support to this fundraising initiative. 








